
From: John Rooney   
Sent: 02 April 2025 13:06 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2025/0080 17 Clarendon Road, Bristol, BS6 7EX 
 
Hi Leanne 

 

Yes, that’s fine. 

 

Kind regards 
  
John Rooney MRTPI 
Planning Associate 
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From: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: 02 April 2025 12:32 
To: John Rooney  
Cc: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2025/0080 17 Clarendon Road, Bristol, BS6 7EX 
 
Good afternoon John 
 
I refer to the above planning application. 
 
It has come to light that not all the required notifications for the application had been carried 
out, this has now been done but means the consultation period has had to be extended until 22 
April 2025.  
 
Given the need to carry out the above, please can the applicant agree to extend the 
determination date for this application to 9 May 2025. 
 
Kind regards 
Leanne 
 
Section 62A Applications Team 
 




